THE KERNERSVILLE MUSEUM FOUNDATION
BOARD OF DIRECTORS

MINUTES
March 10, 2020

The Kernersville Museum Foundation Board of Directors met for its regular meeting on March 10, 2020, at Kernersville Museum at 4:00 p.m.  The following members were present: Jason Grubbs, President, Kay Pinnix, Secretary, Kelly Hargett, ED, Angie Pearman, 1st Vice President, Chandra Parker, Rick Pierce, and Monte Long. The following members were absent: Mark Chandler, Anne Coltrane, Kim Herman, Wayne Mabe. Doran Maltba, Bertha Prim,  Molly Smith, and John Wolfe, ex officio.  President, Jason Grubbs, called the meeting to order at 4:17p.m. 
Treasurer’s report:  Monte Long went over his report, attached to official minutes, highlighting 
The following items:

          Checking: $82,150.27

          Operating Funds: $72,765.27

          Total Assets: $140,680.11

ED Report: Kelly Hargett went over her report, attached to official minutes.
          She handed out an information sheet on Déjà vu Prom.
          Individual Ask will be mailed April 1st.

          We will begin renting the Depot in April as Russ Gray has moved out.

          The Board will meet at the Depot in April.

          Déjà vu Prom will be held at Apple Creek Ranch on May 30th.

          We are in need of sponsors for the prom.

          Happy Birthday Kernersville will be held March 20, 2021.

          The weening cabin and stable should be completed by June. The stable will look period correct when completed.

The Board discussed whether to accept responsibility for the schoolhouse.

President’s Report: In order to explain to the public, Jason suggested that an Op Ed could be written in the paper explaining moving of structures to the Museum, funding process, and work completion.
          He added that an artist rendering would help in obtaining contributions for landscaping to tie the village all together.

          Rick added that the town needs to see the vision of the Museum village through a rendering.

New Business:   Kristi Record, Kevin Masten, and William Hairston were discussed as possible new board members.
          Slate of Officers:

            President; Angie Pearman

            1st Vice President: Molly Smith

            2nd Vice President: Kim Herman

            Secretary: Kay Pinnix

            Treasurer: Monte Long

           .
Since there was not a quorum, there will be a call meeting on March 17th at 4:30 at the Museum to vote on the slate of officers and new Board members.   
The Board of Directors will meet at the Depot on April 14th.

The Executive Committee will meet at the Museum the 1st Tuesday in April’

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 5:35.
                                                   Respectfully submitted,

                                                   Kay Pinnix,

                                                   Secretary

        .
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